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Saturday 27 April was 
World Veterinary Day, 
and May was Veterinary 
Nurse Awareness Month. 
We’re very blessed to have 
such expertise, kindness  
and compassion amongst 
our  team at H&J! 

You may have already  heard but we are so proud to announce that we won 
the Petplan Practice of the Year 2024 at the Veterinary Awards!  It is a 
huge achievement for us, and for our team to be acknowledged by you, our 
clients , in such a way, we are truly humbled.   

Thank you, for your support - we always knew our clients were the best!  

Welcome to our very first newsletter, keeping you up to date with what’s happening at The Pet Clinic  

We hope you will enjoy our content and we promise not to send them too often, but if you do not wish to receive our  
newsletters, please go to the link at the bottom of the page and we will remove you from our mailing list. 

New laws requiring all pet cats to be 
microchipped came into force on 10th 
June. 

All pet cats must now be microchipped 
and registered so that owners can be 
more easily located if they go missing. If 
you do not chip your cat, you risk a £500 
fine. Microchipping is quick and pain 
free, and can be carried out by a Vet or a 
Registered Veterinary Nurse.   

Do you know about our Pet Health Plans? For a regular monthly amount, our bespoke plans 
brought to you by Vetsure, your pet will be entitled to receive their annual vaccinations, six 
monthly health checks,  flea and worming treatment, microchipping (if required), and  many more 
discounts, enabling you to spread the cost AND save money!  

Click on the image to the left to visit our webpage, or call Vetsure on 0800 050 2022 

www.houseandjackson.co.uk             01277 823858           info@houseandjackson.co.uk  

Get social with us at www.facebook.com/HouseJacksonThePetClinic 

Meet our new vet, Kim! Kim has recently joined H&J 
as a Small Animal Vet having been a vet student  
here 15 years ago. Kim has spent the last 13 years 
working in a small practice in Essex,  where she 
attained her ECC Certificate. 
Outside of work Kim is kept 
busy looking after her 3 sons, 
2 rescue cats and 3 chickens! 
She also likes running and has 
previously completed a 50km 
ultra race! Give us a call to 
book your  appointment     
with Kim. 
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